
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The ACWWA Education Committee is conducting a Training Needs Assessment to determine 
the training needs of both its members and other stakeholders in the water and wastewater 
industry. 
 
The Committee is soliciting feedback from municipalities to determine the training needs of their 
staff involved in the operation of their water and wastewater facilities. We would appreciate if 
you could take the time to complete the following questionnaire. Please note that the 
questionnaire can also be filled on-line at http://www.acwwa.ca. 
 
For all completed returned surveys, your name will be entered into a draw for a $50.00 gift 
certificate to a place of your choice. 
 
Deadline is February 1, 2018. 
 
We look forward to your response and hope we can meet your educational needs in 2018-2019!   
This is also a good opportunity for operators that certification is up for renewal to tell us what 
they would like further training rather than duplicate training they have already attended.  
  
If we can assist you in any way, please contact us or visit our section Web site at www.acwwa.ca 
for more information.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Clara Shea 
Executive Director 
(902) 434-6002 
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